
 
  

 
Well 4 Update 09-23-2021 
  
Well 4 will be going on line on the morning of Tuesday, September 28, 2021. There may 
be some disturbance while we introduce Well 4 into the North East distribution system. 
Staff recommends that residents refrain from doing laundry on this day, to avoid 
potential staining.  If you do detect discoloration in the water flush faucets until they run 
clear. We are hoping to keep the disruption to a minimum, but this may last up to 24 
hours. 

 

Irrigation 

From Wednesday, September 29, 2021, areas that have been restricted to once-a-week 
irrigation can revert back to the odd/even rotation. New sod and seeding will be 
permitted, and exceptions to the odd/even irrigation will be in place to allow turf/seed 
establishment. For clarification see City Code 52.057 available through the city website 
www.cityofdaytonmn.com 
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